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Another Successful Williamstown Fair

Congratulations 
Deputy Mayor Lang

Labour Day

The Williamstown Fair has once again proven
the strength and spirit of our community.
Despite the challenging weather conditions on
Friday, the fair was a huge success, thanks to
the collective efforts of dedicated volunteers,
fair board members, community partners, and
vendors. Their commitment ensured that the
event remained a vibrant celebration of our
local culture and traditions.

A special thanks goes out to everyone who
contributed their time and energy to make this
year's fair memorable. Your hard work and
enthusiasm created an atmosphere of joy and
togetherness that weathered the storm.

Be sure to checthe upcomingng Fall/Winter
Community Guide, where we'll be featuring a
special community spotlight. The guide will
include an interview with Neil Dixon, President
of the St Lawrence Agricultural Society, who
will share his thoughts on the fair and the future
of our local agricultural community. 

Don’t miss it!

Congratulations  Deputy
Mayor Lang who was
elected SDG Counties
Warden for 2025. As you
prepare for your swearing-
in this December, we are
confident in your ability to
lead with focus and fiscal
responsibility.
In your own words, "Our
work at the upper-tier is
integral to the successes
we have outlined in the
SDG Counties strategic
plan. It's my goal to ensure
that our work remains
focused, positive and
fiscally-responsible."

Best wishes for a
successful term ahead!

Our office will be closed on
Monday, September 2nd.
Please note that garbage and
recycling services will be
delayed by one day. We wish
everyone a safe and enjoyable
long weekend!



www.southglengarry.com

Household Hazardous Waste Event

44th induction glengarry sports hall of fame

Thank You and Best Wishes to Our 
Summer Students

Happy Return to 
School, Students!

A big thank you to our summer students for another
fantastic season! Your hard work and enthusiasm have
made a significant impact, and we truly appreciate
your contributions.

As you head back to your studies this fall, we wish
you the best of luck. May your upcoming semester be
as rewarding and successful as your time with us.
Good luck, and thank you once again for all your hard
work!

As the school year begins,
we wish all students a joyful
and successful return to
classes.
We also ask drivers to be
especially patient and
cautious as school buses and
children are back on the
roads. Please prioritize safety
and be mindful of school
zones to ensure a safe
environment for our students.
Here’s to a great school year
ahead for everyone!

What a fantastic evening at the 44th Annual Induction
Dinner at the Char-Lan Recreation Centre in
Williamstown! A huge shoutout to all the remarkable
recipients honored for their outstanding contributions.
Your dedication and hard work truly enhance our
community. Congratulations to all the awardees!

We are pleased to inform you that this year’s Household Hazardous Waste Event
will be held at a new location.

🗓 Date: Saturday, September 21, 2024
🕗 Time: 8:00 AM - 12:00 PM

📍 New Location: Fairview Rd, Williamstown (Please enter from Johnson Rd)

This event provides an excellent opportunity for the safe disposal of hazardous
waste. For a comprehensive list of acceptable items, please visit

www.southglengarry.com
Important: Kindly bring your South Glengarry ID for verification.


